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 Date: 17-09-2024 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Regarding Implementation of computer increment in Regional Rural Banks (RRBs) 

Under the directions of the Hon'ble Supreme Court vide order passed in Contempt Petition No. 

1798/2018, the Government has reconsidered the decision to implement computer increment in Regional 

Rural Banks (RRBs) and has decided to give effect to it from 01.11.1993. 

Now, as per the instructions of the Ministry of Finance, Government of India, all those employees who 

were in bank service on or before 01.11.1993 will be given the benefit of computer increment applicable 

from 01.11.1993. 

Therefore, through this public notice it is informed to all such employees, who were in the Bank's service 

on or before 01.11.1993 and are not currently drawing pay or pension, have been dismissed/deceased, 

have taken compulsory retirement/resigned or their legal heirs may apply for computer increment in the 

respective Regional Office or Head Office, Lucknow through email-id or personal visit. The last date for 

submission of application is 23.09.2024.  
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